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******************************************************************************************** 

PEOPLE WORKING TOGETHER FOR THE FUN OF IT! 

******************************************************************************************** 

Note: This is an abbreviated Mobile Manor 

Monthly. A full issue will appear next month. 

 
 Business 
 

Board Meeting - October 31st at 7 pm in the Office. 
Community Meeting - November 2nd at 2:30 pm. 
Board Meeting - November 28th. Time and place to 
be determined. 
 
The maintenance fee for 2017 is $28.00  
per month or $336 annually.  
 
 

Hurricane Irma struck Mobile 
Manor on the afternoon and 
evening of Sept. 10th. In the 
early light of Sept. 11th some  
of the first impressions were 
of total devastation and, for those residents 
whose property sustained significant damage, 
those impressions were pretty much borne out. 
But, all in all, Mobile Manor and its people 
turned out to be tougher than the storm. That's 
especially true of the year-round residents, some 
of whom stayed put and most of whom returned 
home as soon as they could. Their mere 
presence, not to mention all the work they did, 
was a godsend for the rest of us. Thank you and 
God bless you all. 
 
 
       As November's calendar 
       develops we'll do our 
       best to publicize it. In the 
       meantime, see above. 

There are two events at the Community Center 
before month's end. Both are open to all 
residents. 1.) Rib and Kraut Cook-off - Sunday, 
October 29th, at 4 pm. If you are interested in 
entering, contact Helen Gillispie. If you just want 
some good eats, bring a dessert and your 
appetite. Donations will be accepted. 2.) 
Halloween Party - Tuesday, October 31st, from 7-
10 pm. It is sponsored by Bev Miller, Sandy Hale, 
and Brian Hahn. There will be a prize awarded for 
best costume and other games with prizes. 
Please bring an appetizer/snack dish and/or 
drinks to share.  
 
Summer events: Helen Gillispie reports that Ken 
Doolin hosted two Community Social Dances. The 
first, in May, was attended by 43 who danced, 
listened to music, and enjoyed refreshments 
which they brought to share. The second, in 
Sept., was attended by 35 to 40 who enjoyed 
door prizes and snack food which they brought to 
share. Helen hosted two events in her home. The 
first in June was a Tea Party attended by 10. The 
second in August was an Ice Cream Social 
attended by 9. In July Mick Gray, Rick Gillispie, 
and Joe Milano hosted a Hamburger and Hotdog 
Lunch for $1 per person. The 60 attendees 
brought more food to share. Joe donated three 
$10 Walmart gift certificates for door prizes. 
Others helping included Helen, Myrna Gray, and 
Carole Stevens. $77 was donated to the Social 
Club. Each event was enjoyed by all. Thanks to all 
who hosted and attended. 
 
(Note: The editor of Mobile Manor Monthly encourages feedback 
and input regarding the newsletter. Be it criticism or praise, 
corrections or new topics, please let me know. I can be reached at 
740-972-9445, or timburch22@gmail.com.)  
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